Lebanon, Maine Select Board
Town Office Conference Room Q/ﬁ/
Minutes ~Meeting
December 10, 2020
Members Present Others Present
Charles Russell, Jr. - Chairman Dede Bruce
Paul Philbrick - Vice Chair James Duprie

Ernest Lizotte, Jr. - Selectman EXCUSED Deb Wilson
Corinna Cole - Selectman
Jeffrey Adams - Selectman 6:45 ARRIVAL

For complete meeting minutes please view the meeting in full at https://www.youtube.com/c/TownofLebanon

5:36 Pledge of Allegiance
538 Paperwork — time off and training signed
5:40 Old Business

5:43 Vice Chair Philbrick discussed legal budget at 70% and Waste Management very close. (5:45
Selectman Adams arrived) Vice Chair Philbrick discussed Forest Grove and people waiting to purchase
lots. There was discussion of deeds and how monies will be deposited. Vice Chair Philbrick discussed
the polling hours change of 8am — 8pm and changing it back to 6am — 8pm. Lynne Davis will find the
motion. Vice Chair Philbrick discussed employee reviews and having the BOS review the job description
of the part time Asst. Vice Chair Philbrick mentioned an upcoming training on handling COVID during the
Cold & Flu Season — Lynne Davis will take this class. Vice Chair Philbrick advised the BOS that they need
to meet regarding the budget very soon in order to be ready for the Budget Committee. The BOS
agreed to meet on Tuesday, December 15, 2020 at 6:00pm at the Town Office.

6:18 There will be a Red Cross Blood drive on 12/26/2020 at the First Parish Church from 11:00 am —
3:00pm. You must use the app to sign up or call 1-800-RED-CROSS to schedule an appointment.

6:30 Vice Chair Philbrick motioned to enter into Executive Session for Personnel Matters pursuant to 1
MRSA § 405 (6)(A). Chair Russell seconded. Vote taken; vote carried.

8:17 Chairman Russell motioned to adjourn. Selectman Adams seconded. Vote taken; vote carried.



